
   

 

 

 Phoenix Class Newsletter End of Term 6 

and looking forward to Term 1 2025-2026 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I can’t believe we are coming to the end of our final term in this academic year.  All of the children in Phoenix Class 

have enjoyed many successes and have learnt so much.  I am so proud of them all.   

In English we have been reading alternative Fairy Tales and have thought about our own twisted Fairy Tale character.  

The children combined this with our Design and Technology lessons to make some pages from the story with a pop up 

element.   

For Armed Forces Day we looked at some artwork depicting planes from World War Two and learnt how to draw a 

Spitfire.  Then the children drew and painted their own version of a plane flying over a coastline.  They blended every 

shade carefully so each painting is individual and interesting. 

                                    

Although rather hot, we are glad that the children were able to take part in Sports’ Day on the field.  The children did 

an amazing job in their races and team games.  It was lovely to witness so much sportsmanship and encouragement for 

their peers. 

                                                        

A final word: 

 

I would like to thank all of the children in Phoenix Class for all of their hard work and enthusiasm this year.  I have 

thoroughly enjoyed teaching them.  I would like to thank all parents and carers for their kindness and support 

throughout the year.   

We wish you all a relaxing Summer holiday and are looking forward to welcoming you back refreshed in September. 

 

Best wishes from the Phoenix Team – Miss Ford, Mrs Pym and Mrs Plaskitt. 


